
Dates for Autumn Term 1 

I  

The children have made a fantastic start to the new school year and settled into their new classes brilliantly. We have 

been busy learning how to use the new playground gym equipment and earning gym memberships. We enjoyed a fantastic 

visit from Rock Steady Music last Friday, where the children and teachers had the opportunity to ‘rock out’ in style! You 

can see some pictures of the fun on twitter @WebheathSchool.  

Please see below the key dates for your diary for this half term and beyond. Further details about each event will be sent 

via Arbor nearer the date. 

Wednesday 20th September – Webheath Friends Association Meeting @ Webheath Village Hall 7.30pm - all welcome! 

Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd September – School photos – all year groups (no P.E. kits on these days please) 

Thursday 21st September - Reception Parents Phonics Workshop 4.30pm - 5.15pm 

Monday 25th September – Whole School Open Classrooms 3.30pm - 4.30pm 

Wednesday 4th October – Harvest Festival for children (non-perishable donations for Batchley Food Bank welcome) 

Tuesday 10th October – World Mental Health Day (wear yellow accessories with uniform) 

Monday 16th October – Non-Uniform Day (cakes donations for Macmillan) 

Wednesday 18th October – Macmillan Coffee Morning 9.15am - 11.15am 

Thursday 19th October - Reception Parents Physical Development Workshop 4.30pm - 5.15pm 

Monday 23rd and Wednesday 25th October – Online Parents' Evenings 

Friday 27th October – Values Day and last day of term  

Monday 6th November: School Closed, TED 

Tuesday 7th November: Autumn Term 2 Starts 

Monday 13th November – Open Day for Prospective Webheath Parents 9.30am and 5.00pm 

Friday 15th December – School Christmas Fair 3.30pm - 5.30pm 

On Monday 25th September, we would like to invite parents to visit classrooms, spend time with class teachers and learn 

more about the children’s new year groups. Your children are welcome to join you to show you their learning 

environments and to share the learning they have been enjoying so far this year. Please wait at the usual collection points 

where your child will be released as usual. You will be invited to enter school through the usual children’s entrances on 



these days after all of the children have been collected. Year 1 parents/carers, please continue along the service road and 

enter school through the Nursery/Reception entrance after collecting your child.  

We are proud that our school is such a thriving and ever-changing place and we try to take up every opportunity offered 

to enrich the children’s experience here. This does mean that some things may be missing from the list above as we do 

not know they are going to happen yet! We will inform the wider school community of any additional events as soon as 

we possibly can. We will release further information about the build up to Christmas as soon as possible in November.  

Kind regards 

Mrs Heffernan 

“Learning, Creating and Growing Together” 


